
New temporary entrance and parking
As we build for the future, there are some temporary changes to our 

entrance and parking facilities at ellenor.

@ellenorcharity Registered charity no. 1121561ellenor.org

Temporary entrance
Our new temporary entrance can be found in Marks Square DA11 7HU. This is at the rear 
of the hospice, just a few minutes walk from the front entrance.

To find out
more visit

 our website



How to get there:

Arriving from the direction of Wrotham Road:
As you approach the front of the hospice on 
Coldharbour Road, take the first right into Packham 
Road and take the second right into Marks Square.  
Follow the road round until you see the entrance 
clearly signposted.

Arriving from the direction of Vale Road:
Just before you approach the front of the hospice 
on Coldharbour Road, take a left into Packham Road 
and the second right into Marks Square.  Follow 
the road round until you see the entrance clearly 
signposted.

Parking:
Due to building works, our car park is currently 
running at a reduced capacity.  In order to avoid an 
overflowing car park, and to keep our neighbours 
happy, please use the Morrisons Car Park where 
possible.
Morrisons - Coldharbour Road - Gravesend - DA11 8QB

IMPORTANT - Please note that there is a 3-hour max 
stay in Morrison’s car park.  If you require a longer stay, 
please get in touch ahead of your visit and we will try 
to arrange this.

Arriving from Morrisons car park:
On entry to Morrisons car park, take the first right 
after the petrol station and park as far right as 
possible. You will see a path that takes you up to 
Coldharbour Road and a pedestrian crossing over 
to the front of the hospice. Then follow directions to 
the new temporary entrance in Marks Square.

On arrival:
Once you arrive at the new temporary entrance, 
please make your way to the host desk where you 
will be greeted.
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